
1

From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 1:55 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Charleston County Update

FYI – Regarding DOT’s debris work on John’s Island. 

 

From: Hall, Christy A [mailto:HallCA@scdot.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 8:11 AM 
To: Smith, Austin; Schimsa, Rebecca 
Cc: Nicholas, Wendy 

Subject: Re: Charleston County Update 

 

Nice kudos from the locals on our response. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/WCBDNews2/videos/1111300305548063/ 


